This message is intended for specific and valued recipients. The list of email addresses and names used for this message is the sole property of the sender and may not be used for any purposes whatsoever without the written permission of the sender. Decoy names/addresses are inserted.



## eNEWS Bulletin

Dear Doctor of Chiropractic,

This is the April e-NEWS provided to you by the ACA Council on Occupational Health. **Dr. Donald Brown, President** of the council, has kindly assembled the following helpful information for you: Recent discussions from your fellow chiropractors on Linkedin include the subject matter of preplacement physicals and developing a safety culture in the workplace. Join our group and open up discussions from case management and case studies to wellness and work comp. Find out what other doctors are doing in their Occupational Health practices. Share your experiences or ask for help. When you join this free service you can be alerted whenever someone starts up or contributes to a discussion.

Go to <a href="www.Linkedin.com">www.Linkedin.com</a>. Find the group, American Chiropractic Association Council on Occupational Health.

**Evidence:** Investing in Adjustable Workstations Produces Healthy Return On Investment Follow this link to a nice article you can share with employers. Investing in adjustable work stations can really pay off.

http://www.ergoweb.com/news/detail.cfm?id=2618&utm\_source=Newsletter.04.05.2012&utm\_campaign=4.5.12.newsletter&utm\_medium=email

**A free Cost Benefit Analysis Calculator** can be downloaded. Just punch in the numbers. It allows you to compare 3 scenarios and it will calculate the expected return on investment and payback periods. http://www.pshfes.org/cba.htm

Thank you for taking time to review these important links and for visiting us on LinkedIn! Best to you...

Elizabeth L. Auppl Advisor to the Council on Occupational Health 930 Crestview LN Owatonna MN 55060 (507) 455-1025